
The Academy for Academics and Arts  
4800 Sparkman Drive Huntsville, Alabama 35810 

(256) 428-7600 
 
 
July 20, 2023 

Dear AAA Middle School Families, 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! Our theme this year is Everyday Heroes, and our goal is to 

encourage our students to think about their future selves and be heroes for the people they are 

becoming. I am so excited to join the AAA family, and I appreciate the warm and enthusiastic welcome 

I’ve received so far. This is a proud school community with a rich history, and we will honor that history 

while continuing to press forward with innovation and teamwork to facilitate extraordinary learning 

outcomes for our students.  

In addition to maintaining a safe and effective school environment that supports the well-being of every 

student, we will focus on integrating the arts across all content areas and working to develop and 

showcase the artistic abilities of our students on both an ensemble and an individual basis. We will 

engage in high-level, standards-based instruction, provide our students with engaging and meaningful 

learning activities, and work as a team to be the Everyday Heroes our students need to grow into their 

best selves. We will work to challenge, support, and advocate for every student under our care.  

Important Dates: 

• Wednesday, July 26, 5:00-7:00 PM: Academy Orientation for New Academy Families 

• Thursday, July 27: AAA Faculty Meet and Greet in the AAA Theater 

1. K-2nd Grade: 3:00-4:00 

2. 3rd-5th Grade: 4:00-5:00 

3. 6th-8th Grade: 5:00-6:00 

I look forward to meeting you all in person, and I am so excited about the opportunity to work with you 

to offer great opportunities for our students. If you need to contact me for questions, requests, 

concerns, or celebrations, please email me at tyrone.jones@hsv-k12.org or call the school at 256-428-

7600.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

Tyrone Jones 

Tyrone Jones 

AAA Middle School Principal 

 

 

mailto:tyrone.jones@hsv-k12.org

